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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF D(818) 302-1749 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS December 29, 1988 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Control Room Habitability Review 
NUREG-0737, Item III.D.3.4 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

By letter dated May 31, 1988, the NRC provided SCE with questions regarding 
the October 10, 1986 Control Room Habitability submittal. As indicated in 
SCE's letter dated September 9, 1988, -the responses to the questions would not 
be available prior to November 1, 1988. The information has been prepared and 
SCE internal review and approval is necessary. It is expected that this will 
be completed and a response provided to the NRC by April 17, 1989. Delay in 
preparation, review and approval of the responses to the NRC questions is due 
to the efforts on transshipment, the Nuclear Instrumentation System upgrade 
and the Return To Service technical specifications in support of the Cycle 10 
refueling.  

If you have any questions or desire additional information please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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